
355 COVELL N.W., GRAND RAPIDS, MICHIGAN 49504. 

December 9, 1968 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

PHONE 616-453-6397 

Thank you for your report of receiving station WAFT on December 3, 

1968 at 12:45am EST. This letter is to confirm your report. 

WAFT has scheduled a monthly test transmission for frequency monitor 

calibration on the first Tuesday of every month and this was the test 

you heard. We also check audio quality and other checks on our 

transmitter during this time. 

The transmitting equipment at WAFT is an RCA ETA -5T transmitter 

operating at 5000 watts daytime and 500 watts pre sunrise and a 

Bauer 1000 watt transmitter used for standby operation. Our 

antenna system is a 315 foot series or rather shunt excited tower. 

Sincerely yours 

vx_ 

L. VanUProoye 
Che if Engineei;-- 


